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3 Day 3’s

March brings us shamrocks and leprechauns, which means a visit from a Leprechaun.
We are hoping to make a special spot for him to check out in our classroom, maybe he’ll
leave us some gold?!

This month also brings spring conferences. Look for a signup genius so you can pick a
time to meet. It will be Friday, March 28th. Childcare will be provided!

We have so many fun things coming up. We have been looking forward to nicer weather
to get outside and work in our garden. Our new seeds have arrived and they are so
excited!

We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday the first week of March where we will read

and craft along to “The Cat in the Hat” “One Fish Two Fish” and “Green Eggs and Ham.”

Then we will move into learning about rainbows and leprechauns, along with a little
celebration on the 17th. We sure hope the leprechaun comes to visit us again this year!

After that we will be working on our conference check ins and reading some of our
favorite books!

It has been so wonderful to watch your children grow every month. | feel like they have
all had a major growth spurt recently! They have really bonded as a class and we love
seeing their friendships bloom.

Cheers,
Mrs. Sink & Mrs. Sims



